
Office of Financial Aid 
In response to legislation enacted by U.S.
Congress, the FAFSA is getting its first major
overhaul in 40 years with the intent of
streamlining the application process and
making it easier for students to complete it.

OCTOBER 2023

Opening FAFSA date for the 2024-2025 FAFSA
will be delayed until December 2023!

The Positive Change: Simplification brings
benefits:
To make the transition to the Better
FAFSA as smooth as possible, this is
a great time to get informed about
all the changes. 

The National College Attainment
Network's Better FAFSA is a one-
stop-shop for all things Better FAFSA
and is updated regularly. Bookmark
and stay tuned to this page so you
don't miss any updates.

Increased Pell Grant
eligibility

Reduction in verification

FSA IDs for those 
without SSN

Number of application 
questions reduced 

VHCC is an EO/AA Institution. Si necesita ayuda en  espanol, marque el numero 276-739-2559.


